
 
 
December 5, 2018 

 
To: Primary & Community Care Transformation (PCCT) Leadership Team 
 Kamloops Urgent Primary Care and Learning Centre (UPCLC) Steering Committee 
 Kamloops UPCLC Implementation Working Group  
 Kamloops UPCLC Clinical Working Group 
 Kamloops UPCLC Staff and Physicians 
 
Copy: PCCT Steering Committee 
 PCCT Enabling Committee 
 VP Leadership Teams 
 Thompson Division of Family Practice 
 University of British Columbia 

 
From: Jason Giesbrecht, Executive Director, PCCT 

 
Subject: Manager - Kamloops Urgent Primary Care and Learning Centre 

 
 
 
I am pleased to announce that Kim Madill has accepted the position of Manager, Kamloops 
Urgent Primary Care and Learning Centre, effective Monday, January 7, 2019. She will be 
replacing Kerry McLean Small for a two year term as Kerry fulfills the position of Regional 
Lead, Urgent Primary Care.   
 
  

Kim has worked for Interior Health since 1990 across the healthcare continuum as a physiotherapist in acute care, 
outpatients as a Certified Hand Therapist, Home and Community Care and Long-term Care. She started her career as 
a primary care provider in private practice. She is currently the Professional Practice Leader for Home and 
Community Care, Physiotherapy in Kamloops and TCS rural sites including Clearwater and Ashcroft. She oversees 
the rehabilitation teams in the short stay bed program and long-term care at Ponderosa Lodge and long-term care at 
Overlander Extended care. 
 
Kim has worked with various teams including the steering committee for Surgical Services Program to develop a 
surgical optimization clinic in Kamloops for enhancing the surgical journey for those patients waiting for total hip and 
knee surgery, worked collaboratively to develop and deliver the Living Well education session to help prepare people 
for surgery, was part of the team that supported Home and Community Care staff with transition to new site on 
Kamloops north shore, and led initiatives to improve access and flow between Royal Inland Hospital and Ponderosa 
Lodge short stay bed program. 
 
Kim’s leadership style is participatory and collaborative, and she values each team members’ contribution to the 
services provided to our patients and for ideas that can enhance this service. She is excited to be in this role and is 
passionate about being part of the team that is providing patients the opportunity to have improved access to urgent 
primary care services. 
 
Outside of work, Kim enjoys road biking with her husband and friends as a member of the Interior Grasslands Cycling Club, 
and skate skiing as part of her Nordic Host duties at Sun Peaks. 

Kim will be working from an office at the Kamloops Urgent Primary Care and Learning Centre.   
 
Please join me in congratulating Kim on her new role.  
 
Jason 


